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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, February 14, 2011 10:19 AM
To: 'TJ Kumar'
Subject: RE: Case No. RO0002570 & GeoTracker Global ID T06019756712

Mr. Kumar, 
That would be fine.  The state (and ACEH) would rather see progress than get in to a “shoving match” to get this issue 
resolved by a specific time.  I’ll put a note on my calendar to followup in later March. 
 
The contractor who submitted the tank removal report was: 
 
Tim Cook 
W.A. Craig 
6940 Tremont Rd 
Dixon, CA  95620 
707/693-2929 
 
You can get a copy of the report, and in fact all reports, at the link below, following my name.  Follow that link to the 
LOP case files.  You’ll need to turn off your pop up blocker, than use the blue column on the right side of the page (NOT 
the map; it’s very slow).  Choose from the drop down menus, and use the RO number to find the case file.  Let me know if 
you have questions. 
Best, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: TJ Kumar [mailto:ramuktj@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2011 1:28 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: Case No. RO0002570 & GeoTracker Global ID T06019756712 
 
Hi Mark, Good Afternoon. 
I spoke to you on the 02/07/11 about the above matters. Could you please allow us till 03/20/11 to get these 
issues in order. The person handling this is away overseas till 03/15/11. I am also requesting if you have any 
information or contact number for the contractor who remove the tank in May 2003? I can be reached at 510-
219-5545 if you have any questions. Thank you. 
  
TJ Kumar 
 


